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Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

5 Davis Farm Road Renovations for FairPoint Communications - Full Building
Permit Application Package 

Guy Labrecque <glabrecque@cwsarch.com> Wed, Jan 17, 2018 at 11:50 AM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Attention Tori,

 

Per our conversation last week we are in need of making a correction to the FairPoint Road permit
application.  The work associated with the first two floors of the building is limited to finish replacement and
as such do not require a building permit.  The cost of this work was incorrectly included in the project cost
value.

 

The work requiring a permit is specific to portions of the Second Floor.  The total cost of this work will be
$1,440,000.00.  The total amount of area impacted be new construction it limited to 2,390 square feet of
area.

 

Thank you for making the correction.

 

Have a good afternoon,

Guy   

 

 

Guy Labrecque, Jr.

Vice President – Registered Architect ME MA OH RI

Office: 207-774-4441

264 Route One, Suite 100-2A                                            

Scarborough, ME 04074

www.cwsarch.com
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From: Permitting and Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Friday, January 05, 2018 3:30 PM 
To: Guy Labrecque 
Subject: Re: 5 Davis Farm Road Renovations for FairPoint Communications - Full Building Permit Application Package

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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